On Tuesday, October 14, 2014 1:27 PM, Joe Vande Slunt < joe@wisconsinnurses.org> wrote:



6117 Monona Drive, Suite 1 • Madison, WI 53716-3995 • (608) 221-0383 http://www.wisconsinnurses.org/

October 14, 2014

Dear Representative Hebl,

I am pleased to inform you that the Wisconsin Nurses Political Action Committee (WINPAC) has endorsed your candidacy for the Wisconsin State Assembly. We will be advising our members and others of our endorsement.

WINPAC, the political action arm of the Wisconsin Nurses Association, develops political power through increased awareness and political involvement. It is our goal to promote candidates for public office who have demonstrated responsible awareness of nurses' needs and the health needs of Wisconsin citizens.

This election is very important to the nurses in Wisconsin. As the backbone of all healthcare delivery systems, we desire to have a health care system that provides demonstrated quality, access to the most appropriate care setting and practitioner, and delivers value on every dollar. Nurses are the consistent voice for patients. It is the foundation of our advocacy efforts.

Again, congratulations on the endorsement and we look forward to working with you to improve the health of our state. Please feel free to contact me at 608.228.3300 should you have any questions.

In health,

Julie Knetter, MSN, RN

Jum A. Kroun

President

Wisconsin Nurses Political Action Committee